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Dear Sirs,
The proposed short tunnel , if authorised , will be a PERMANENT REMINDER of the shortsightedness of
those in charge at the time.  
The tunnel MUST start from the the Amesbury roundabout in the East not emerging again until it joins to a low
level bridge north of Winterborne Stoke and from there re- joining the existing A 303 near the lay-by where the
catering van stands.                       
          
               Yours Sincerely Christopher HARTNOLL.  




